
MiOTA Lansing Area Chapter Meeting 

June 15, 2017 

Attendance of 15 (11 MiOTA members, 4 visitors) at Red Cedar Spirits in East Lansing, Michigan. 

1. Meeting began at 6 pm with networking and appetizers.   

2. Amanda Hynes, McKensie Ward, and Aubrie Frantz presented on topics from their current 

fieldwork rotations. Amanda reviewed a journal article on errorless learning and space retrieval. 

McKensie provided an overview on pediatric feeding and an evidenced based intervention to 

address food selectivity. Aubrie described how she and another student incorporated Zumba 

dance as a complement to LSVT BIG to manage deficits associated with Parkinson’s Disease.  

3. Sara Clark, Cheri Ramirez, and Alissa Baker reviewed chapter updates from 7:35-7:50 pm.  

a. Registration is open for MiOTA annual conference being held in Mackinaw on October 6-

8, 2017. 

b. Reminder to join MiOTA! Participation in the Lansing chapter is a benefit of your 

membership. Other benefits include free monthly webinars on a variety of topics.  

c. Next meeting will be held in September 2017. Location will likely be at the new Sparrow 

outpatient center near US127 and Frandor. They are starting a lymphedema clinic.  

d. Continuing to make attempts to contact other local OT practitioners and involve them in 

our meetings.  

e. Meeting attendees will be provided with CEU certificate via email.  

4. Meeting adjourned at 7:50 pm.   

http://www.miota.org/membership.php

